
 

Staff Selection Commission (KKR) Bengaluru 

Phase X/2022/Selection Post 

Post Category No. KK11322, 

                         ECG TECHNICIAN (JR.) IN CGHS 

 

The Initial rejection list was posted on the website of SSC(KKR) on 27/01/2023.  On careful 

consideration of representations received from aggrieved candidates, the candidature of following 

candidates, for Phase X/2022 for the above post, are held Ineligible, in consultation with User 

Department for the reasons stated against their names.  Such candidates who represented, have 

also been informed about the Commission’s decision vide email. 

 

FINAL LIST OF INELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

SL.No. Roll No. Name of Candidate Category Category3 Remarks on Eligibility 

1 1202100388 RAHUL KUMAR SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

2 1202107424 MONU KUMAR SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

3 1202701443 SMRITI PANDEY UR   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

4 1202805835 ANOOP KUMAR SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

5 1202900407 SURAJ VERMA SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

6 2202006265 SANDEEP BOURI SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

7 2202023007 DEBABRATA BEPARI SC 8 

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

8 2202025319 PRIYANKA MISHRA UR   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

9 3202002230 N R KIRAN EWS   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

10 3202007750 ALEESHA JIMMY UR   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

11 3202010423 ANJANA G UR   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 



12 3202010826 ARJA ANTO OBC   
Ineligible.  No EQ(ii) & 
EQ(iii) 

13 4202300726 RISHI YADAV OBC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

14 5202011012 TARUN RAJ SINGH SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

15 5202014329 MANISH SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

16 5202050198 
SURESH KUMAR 
MEENA ST   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

17 8202116097 VIJAYA P SC   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

18 8202145092 GANDLA SABITHA OBC   
Ineligible.  No EQ(ii) & 
EQ(iii) 

19 8202145838 K LAXMAN REDDY UR   
Ineligible.  No EQ(ii) & 
EQ(iii) 

20 9202009752 
JAMBHULE SOHAN 
SHRIDHAR ST   

Ineligible.  Hardcopy of 
application and requisite 
documents not received 

 

Note :- No further representations will be entertained 

 

TENTATIVE LIST OF PROVISIONALLY ELIGIBLE CANDIDATES 

-  Nil  - 

 

   

 SSC(KKR), Bangalore 

27/02/2023 

 

 


